
SOUTH CAROLINA HIGH SCHOOL LEAGUE 
P.O. BOX 211575 

COLUMBIA, SOUTH CAROLINA 29221-6575 
August 5, 2020 

 

 
The Executive Committee of the South Carolina High School League met via Zoom virtual meeting on August 
5, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. at the SCHSL Office, 121 Westpark Blvd, Columbia, South Carolina.  The following 
members were present: Sam Tuten, Jason Warren, Dr. Darryl Owings, Anna Miller, Sonya Bryant, Laura 
Hickson, Karen Radcliffe, Marty Conner, Ray Cooper, Michael Stone, Dr. Andrea Pridgen, Dr. Kandace 
Bethea, Josh Trahan, Tony Folk, Mike Beasley, Carlos Cave, Ryan Brown, Kyle Boczkowski, and Keith Kiser. 
 
Sam Tuten called the meeting to order. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mr. Stone. 
 
Prayer was delivered by Mr. Warren. 
 
A motion made by Mr. Beasley, seconded by Mr. Trahan, to approve the minutes from the July 15, 2020 
meeting passed 18-0 (19 members present). 
 
Action Items 
 

• Greer Middle College Charter High School Hardship Appeal (Age Rule) – DENIED 

• Motion to approve SCHSL Executive Committee 2020-21 Priorities – PASSED 

• Recommendation out of the SCHSL Activities Committee to approve the amended Draft of Best 

Practices for Return to Play – PASSED 

• Recommendation from the SCHSL Activities Committee that there will be no financial penalties for 

any schools needing to cancel contests due to COVID-19 related issues – PASSED 

• Recommendation from the SCHSL Activities Committee to allow the League to delay sports, if needed 

due to COVID-19, with the approval of the Executive Committee – PASSED 

• A motion to allow the League staff to petition the Department of Commerce about occupancy 

restrictions or requirements for contests that exceed 250 spectators - PASSED 

 
The next Executive Committee meeting is scheduled for  November 18, 2020. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jerome Singleton, Commissioner 
 
Note:  In all votes, the President only votes in the event of a deciding vote. 


